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Dear Friends, Colleagues, and Supporters,

The Governor's School for the Arts and Humanities is a unique institution that provides arts 
education to students and teachers across the state. While this is a public school, many of the 
activities that make the Governor's School so special may not be financially accessible to all 
students. That’s where you come in. YOUR donations have provided the support needed to 
offer these opportunities to students to continue pursuing their art without any barriers. As 
you will see in this report, the Governor’s School community worked hard to be able to provide: 

	 n  	Financial assistance to 37% of the students for meal plans, headshots, 
		  yearbooks, prom, and graduation supplies.

	 n  	65 guest artist visits.

	 n  	Competition entry fees, awards, and audition-related costs.

	 n  	Professional development opportunities for teachers.

	 n  	Building and equipment upgrades, new technology.

Knowing that people like you think about others speaks volumes about your kindness and 
compassion.  It is YOU who truly make a difference in the lives of these young people and the 
state of South Carolina. Thank you. 

We’re excited to share the annual report for the 2022-2023 school year. 

With Gratitude,

Amanda Herlihy		  Terry Grayson-Caprio
Executive Director		  Board Chair

A Letter from the Executive 
Director and the Board Chair 

Amanda Herlihy

Terry Grayson-Caprio

$463,253

Foundation & 
Government Grants $20,782

Miscellaneous Receipts  
& Earned Income

$8,967

Legacy Gifts & Donations  
to Endowed Funds

$61,225

Capital and Special  
Campaigns

$518,036
Individual Contributions

$213,790
Special Events

$28,375
Corporate Contributions

$27,210
In-Kind Contributions

Revenue
$2,028,024

$686,386
Investment Income 



As I look back on this amazing school year, I marvel at the many accomplishments that have  
occurred among the entire Governor’s School community. Our work has embodied our 
theme—Many Paths, One Community: Govie Unity—to the extent that it has truly become 
representative of us in ways that I could have never imagined.

When we opened the fall semester, I recall a level of energy and enthusiasm that was unlike 
past years. As the weeks turned to months and now a full academic year, we have stepped  
beyond the unspoken boundaries of what an arts school in South Carolina “should” be and 
made the transition to the arts school of the future. Now, it is clear that we have made a full 
commitment to being on the cutting edge of what is most important for delivering a holistic arts education.

I have no doubts that the depth and breadth of our work will continue to build upon our already excellent level of achievement 
and will redefine what a world-class education can be in 2023 and beyond. This work is a true testament to the strengths of our 
students, the quality of our programs, and the commitment of every employee within our ranks. As no words can do justice for our 
impressive record of student achievement that has been accomplished this year, our theme will most certainly guide us into next year.

The generosity of our donors has been critical in helping each of our students and all of our programs succeed. Support for our 
outreach programs have brought arts experiences to under-resourced counties throughout the entire state, which some, might 
not have been possible without this assistance.  You stepped up to help pay for food costs for 37% of students to reduce the 
burden on families.

On behalf of our students, faculty, staff, and the board of directors, I deeply thank you for your ongoing support and your  
continued commitment to the South Carolina Governor’s School for the Arts and Humanities.  

Sincerely,

Cedric Adderley, DMA
President

A Letter From the  
School’s President

$1,780,015
Expenses by Function

$892,163
School Support: Outreach

$717,835
Meal Plans and & Misc.ellaneous Support

$24,208
School Support: Advocacy

$46,864
Capital Expenses

$41,374
School Support: Department Support

$82,563
Travel

$1,700
School Support: Public Relations Department

$11,440
Occupancy

$227,564
School Support: Student Financial Support

$244,843
Payroll Expenses

$59,301
Office Expenses

$45,842
School Support: Capital Expenses

$32,250
School Support: Guest Artists

$130,314
Meetings and Fundraising

$172,607
Foundation Expenses: Fundraising

$103,730
Foundation Expenses: Administration

$10,075
Insurance

$80,123
School Support: Other Direct Financial Asst,

$12,330
Marketing & Promotions

$158,454
School Support: Program Administration

$412,921
Contract & Professional Fees

$51,529
Information Technology

$1,780,015
Expenses by Nature



Your Impact at Work 

Through individuals, corporations, and foundations, the Governor’s School Foundation is able to support 
the School through three main pillars: Access, Outreach, and Excellence.  Pillars are used to symbolize 
strength, stability and support. We’re thankful to everyone who contributed to the Foundation, you are 
truly the pillars that provide quality arts education across the state. 

Approximately 37% of our students 
who attended the residential high 
school program and 30% of students 
that attended the summer programs 
required some type of financial 
assistance, which cost $223,000 last 
school year. Thanks to you, we were 
able to provide this critical support.

Your generosity also provides assistance 
for students to attend the prom, 
purchase a yearbook, secure a spot in 
college, and travel to auditions. These 
opportunities would otherwise not have 
been possible. 

“Please pass along our family's thanks. 
I've said many times that for my child 
the Governor's School has been a "life-
saving" experience. For in the years 
before their time there, in addition to 
the hurdles of their previous school 
system being one plagued with violence, 
underfunding, unchecked bullying, etc., 
their passion for art was dying, and 
without this "way out", I can't say I 
know what would have happened.  
Going into senior year being able to  
look ahead towards college without 
as much of a burden on finances may 
possibly open even more doors. Thank 
you from the bottom of our hearts.” 

GOVIE PARENT 

ACCESS
AND STATEWIDE IMPACT

Your donations not only support our 
students but also provide teachers 
from across the state an opportunity 
for professional development. This fall, 
drama faculty Anne Tromsness led a 
movement and improvisation retreat 
where participating teachers learned 
a series of drama strategies, explored 
scripts through improvisation techniques, 
and utilized movement to harness 
character. Your support helped reach 
additional communities and expand the 
statewide reach of the Governor’s School. 
Thank you to all who have donated to 
our outreach programs, a vital part of the 
Governor's School's mission. 

Read what our participants had to say 
about the experience:

"New ideas, perspectives, and strategies  
I can use immediately in class. I’m  
re-energized."

GOVERNOR'S SCHOOL TEACHER

"This workshop provided me with 
specific exercises and texts that I can 
use with my students in areas that 
are uncomfortable for my students: 
improvisation and embodying/
physicalizing characters. I now have 
strategies I can confidently use to 
support their artistic growth and 
learning in these areas!"

TEACHER RETREAT PARTICIPANT

Thanks to your support, the outreach 
department provided over 657 
experiences for more than 161,831 
individuals in 42 counties.

OUTREACH
It's through the help of generous 
donors such as you, that we continue 
to maintain a high level of artistic and 
academic excellence that is integral  
to the education at the Governor’s 
School. Because of your support,  
65 guest artists were able to visit 
campus and collaborate with our  
faculty and students. 

“Guest artists provide students with 
professional examples of how to make 
art from people at the forefront of 
their field. With the generous support 
of the foundation, our students have 
spoken with sculptors, animators, 
photographers, museum professionals, 
painters and more. The students have 
found these invaluable experiences  
to be inspiring.” 

GOVERNOR’S SCHOOL TEACHER

“The Governor's School gives students 
incredible opportunities to grow and 
excel, opportunities that they would 
otherwise never have. As a board 
member, I see up close the impact this 
has in the lives of our students and the 
greater impact for our state. That is why 
I personally support the School by giving 
to the SCGSAH Foundation.”

CHAD PROSSER, GOVERNOR'S SCHOOL
BOARD CHAIR

EXCELLENCE



Thank You to Our Donors!

Francis Norman Belk
SC Arts Commission

Alfred Moore Foundation
BlueCross BlueShield of South Carolina
Community Foundation of the Lowcountry
First Citizens Bank
Diana and Carl Maki
Pacolet Milliken
Hilary and Lionel Rondeau
The Hilliard Family Foundation, Inc.
Womble Bond Dickinson

Susan and Jim Allhusen
BMW Manufacturing Co., LLC
Coastal States Bank
Community Foundation of Greenville
Comporium
Correll Insurance Company
Marion and William P. Crawford, Jr.
E. Patricia and David Ekedahl
Dayna and Richard Elliott
Sue Emanuelson
Fidelity Charitable
Rebecca and Robert Hartness
Nancy Hillard Joyce and Walter Joyce
Peter Laurence
Lipscomb Family Foundation
Liz and Jim MacLeod
National Philanthropic Trust
Lynn Parrott
M. Ellis Pearce
Jennifer and Tom Risher
Betsy Beam and Guy Schneggenburger
The Greenville News

Anonymous
Dr. Cedric L. Adderley
Judith and Paul Aughtry, III.
Darly and Michael Bernardo
Steven Birdwell
Nancy and Dave Borghesi
Caroline and Bill Bowen
Lee Bowman
Erwin and William Boyd
Gay Randolph and Robert H. Breakfield
Carrie Burns Brown
Gayle Brown
Tamara Buie
Camellia Art
CAPTRUST Community
Terry Grayson-Caprio and Michael Caprio
Sally and John Cardamone
Gloria and Brian Carmines
Noreen and James L. Carruthers, Jr.
Sara and Edward Clancy
Correll Insurance Company
Stephen Cox
Leisa and Peter Cram
David Carmines Foundation
D. L. Scurry Foundation
Monica Davis
Drs. Brooke and Mark Dean
Eleanore and Domenico De Sole
Mindie and Robert deVeer
Liz and Arno Dimmling
Hillary and Eric Dollenberg
Beth and Mike Drake
Lisa and Don Drakeman
Laura and Marvin Dukes
Ruthie and Berryman Edwards, Jr.
Elliott Davis, LLC
Fidelity Charitable
Linda Fiore
Betsy and John L. Griffith
Patty and Mark Griffith
Karen Gudis
Charlotte and Charles Hardwick
Brian W. Harris
Mary Lou and Thomas Hartness
Bob Horger
Katie and Rob Howell
J. McLaughlin
Harriet and Ronald Jaworowski
Beverly and Keith Jennings
Caroline and David Johnson
Susu and George Dean Johnson
Carol Keenan
David Keller

Dana and Robb Lanning
Nancy and E. Erwin Maddrey
Jessie and W. Alan McCollough
Fain McDaniel
Nancy and Bill McDaniel
Sara and Larry McFall
Leslie McLeod
McMillan Pazdan Smith Architecture
Merrill Light
Metal Chem, Inc.
Gail Milliken
Maggie Morton
Moses Enterprises, Inc. - Adventure Cove
Moses Ice Creams LLC - Hilton Head Ice 
Cream
Christie and Robert Nachman
Rebecca and David Pardue
Sally and Ric Peterson
Suzy and Chad Prosser
Francie and Marc Puntereri
Dee and Rick Ray
Leslie and James Richardson
Riley Pope & Laney, LLC
The Honorable Richard W. Riley
Helene and James Robinson
Fran and Rip Rose
Samantha and Lee Oppenheimer
ScanSource
Schwab Charitable
Stephanie Mundy Self
Briana Severson
Minor Mickel Shaw and Harold Shaw
Suzanne and Kevin Short
Southern Flooring
Spink's Family Foundation
Elizabeth Stall
Arlene and Blair Stanicek
Bill and Connie Timmons Foundation
Brittany Timmons
The Blackbaud Giving Fund
The Daniel-Mickel Foundation
The Hobbs Foundation
UBS Financial Services
Vanguard Charitable
Ann and Ronald Waters
Eleanor L. and Irvine T. Welling, III.
Patty and David Wetmore
Beth and John Weymouth
Beverley Whitten
Jonnika Wilson
Kirsten and Stephen Zinkann

$25,000+

$10,000-$24,999

$5,000 - $9,999

$1,000-$4,999



Anonymous
Ardis Albany
American Express
Traysie Amick
Vicki and Ban Anderson
Susanna Ashton
Augusta Road Ruritan Club
Dr. Jennifer Thomas and Jeffrey S. Baggett
Annemarie and Andy Barger
Blakely Francis Baker
Carol Baker
Laura Baker
Bank of America Matching Gift
Rebecca and Martin Baroni
Landon Baumgard
Christy Bell
Kaylee Bennett
Raphaella Mary Bishara
Elizabeth and Thomas Black
Kathryn Black
Kyra Blanthorn
Rachel Blum
Carol and Robert Botsch
Carroll Ann Bowers
James Brabham
Stacy Brandon
Patrick Breitwieser
Hannah Brinkley
Harriett Brown
Lenore Brown
Drs. Melissa and Gary Brown
Midori Brown
Margaret and Duff Bruce
Trey Buie
Carmen Bunche
Jewel Bunche
Whitney Joy Hodges and Matthew R. Burns
Simone and Mark Bye
James Cannon, Jr.
Rowena Carenen
Bill Carter
Jasmine Carter
Michael John Cassel
Victoria Cazorla
Merrie Anna Cherry-Cross
Emily Cinquemani
Rachael Clark
William K. Clark
Brian Clement
Rhonda and Robert Coker
Catherine Cooker
Marion Cooley
Maura and Rusty Copsey

Creative Interiors, Inc.
Brooke Creswell
Jennifer Cromey
Honesty Cunningham
Don Daniel
Tracey Daniel
Margaret Davisson
Cindy and Ed Dawson
Emmie and Bob Dawson
Robin Dawson
Kay Dermody
Candace Dickinson
Bethany Dill
Marquita Donaldson
DP3 Architects
Elizabeth and William Dukes
Priscilla Dukes
Karen Eller
Kay and Clayton Emmert
Epoxy & Handyman Services of Greenville, LLC
Judy Ethridge
Phyllis Farmer
Alice Anne Gamble Farley
Grace Farnsworth
Betty Farr
Diane and Russell Farr
Margaret Files
Mary Stewart and Alan Firth
Fluor Foundation
Empress Fogle
Ina Lightner-Fort and Thomas Fort
Taylor Marie Frazier
Anna Katherine Freeland
Madeline and Allen Freeman
Don Furtado
Phyllis Gantt
Josée Garant
Paul Gee
David Gerhard
Jamelle and John Gestwicki
Robert L. Gill
Michael J. Giller
Paul S. Goldsmith
Reverend LeShown Goodwin
Scott Gould
Anna and David Graham
Greenville Arts Festival Artisphere
Greenville Tech Foundation, Inc.
Mary and Jonathan Green
Amy Greene
Felicia Grier
Anne and John Griffin
Dr. Scott Gwara
Kelly Hafner
Kiran Lila Hafner
Melissa Hall

Liwa Hamidi
Elodie Hamilton
Jessica Hamilton
Andrea Hammond
Joanne Hampton
Kate Hanchon
Tanya Hanchon
Tyler Hanson
Sarah and Jeff Harrison
Gena and Corbin Haskell
Martin Herbkersman
Becky Herman
Amanda Herlihy
Deirdre Hickey
Paige Higgins
Mary and Joseph Highsmith
Hester and Bob Hodde
Jean Holmes
Cassidy Holt
Jeanne Howell
Catherine Hoover
Tammy Hubert
Samuel Hudman
Christine Hudson
David Hudson
Joy Hudson
Miriam Anne Hughes
Steven Kyle Humphries
Wendi Humphries
Deirdre Hutton
Harleigh Warner Hyde
Ellery and William Inglesby
Zachariah Inks
Julia Jacobsen
Cydney Jenkins
Meg Jewell
Jill Jones
Richard Jones
Justin Joyner
Danielle Driscoll and Christopher Keck
Lisa and Richard Keefauver
Sarah and Lee Kennerly
Kristin and William Kiblinger
Ray and Dr. Robert Kinard
Craig King
Carolyn and Wayne Kinyon
Andrew Brett Knauer
Miranda Knight
Justin Koury
Amy and John Kraft
Veronique Kriz
Lizabeth Mcleod and David Kushubar
Kimberly and John Land
Ammon Lesher
Peter Littlefield
Grant Luebbe

$1-$999



Donors listed are those who contributed 
between July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023. 
* We make every effort to ensure the  
accuracy of our donor list, but if we’ve  
omitted your name or made an error, 
please contact us at 864-282-1570.

Tara Luebbe
Lodovica and Thomas Main
Katie Mallak
Charnise Mangle
Courtney May
Gerald Marullo
Gianna Marullo
Annette Matthews
Helen and Michael Mavrogordato
Devenney Mazell
Caroline McAleer
Jeanmarie and Benjamin McBride
Betsy and Ryan McCall
Patrice McCloskey
Mary A. McKane
Rita McKinney
Earl McMillen, III.
Alli Meany
Kevin Meany
McKissick Book Club
Rachelle and Charles Mickel
Rose and Kevin Mihaly
Ginger Miller
Karen Miller
Marilyn and Joe Mitchell
Victoria and Stephen Mix
Melissa Monyette
Cathy Morris
Lillian Morris
Margo Morris
Hassiem Muhammad
Allison Munn
Dell and Michael Murdaugh
Dr. Megan Elizabeth Murph
Dickson Nash
Abigail Nelsen
Maria Nichols
Marion and Ben K. Norwood, Jr. 
Judy Outlaw
Jane Parker
Sally and John Parrott
Nikki Parton
Leigh Patterson
John Peace
Henri Pelletier
Ginger Phillips
Carolyn and John Phinizy
Sidney and Michael Pierson
Eleanor Prevatte
Samuel Prosser
Linda Raines
Derek Riley
Patty and Richard Riley
Sarah and Thomas Roberts
Christopher P. Robinson
Jeff Robinson

Tiffany Robinson
Avis Rollison
Deborah and Anthony Roncarati
Jedd Rosche
Rebekah Rowe
Sheila Rumsey
Dr. Helen Ryan
Tori Safe
Seasons South, Inc.
Jennifer Semple
Sharp USA
Windsor and Jerry Sherrill, Jr.
Jerry F. Sherrill, III.
Julia and Mark Sibley-Jones
Martine G. and Seymour Simmons, III.
Nancy and Henry Sinclair
Sally A. Skardon
David and Jennifer Smart
Candace Smith
Julia Smith
Leah Smith
Marjory and Stanley Smith
Ruthie Smith
William H. Smith
Evelyn Snider
Andrea Sonfield
Carrena Spann
Christopher Sparace
Ryan Speight
Marie and Lance Stafford
Kelley Stearns
Katie Steenerson
Logan Stephans
Margaret and William Stephenson
Ben Stickney
Nahari Suchanek
Jan and Robert Swanson
Shelby Switzer
Scott Swoope
Philip Tam
Reagan Taylor
Sandra Taylor
Le Daviah Terry
Ledesma Terry
Meg Terry
The Riley Institute
Alan Tran
Frank Tribble
Anne and Jayce Tromsness
Carlyn A. Tucker
Thurayya UmBayemake
Irina Ushakova
Angela and Dean Vandelay
Christina and Taylor Vandiver

Dawn Varquez-Paulk
Jeff Vaughn
Lara Nichole Vaughn
Lauren Vaughn
Lauren Piccirillo Waid
Matthew Ware
Ann L. and Thomas C. Webster
Kathie Weisman
Andrew Wendt
Tammy and Benjamin Westafer
Heather Meadors Whitley
Tina and Worn Winkler
Eric Williams
James Williams
Sarai Winkler
Theresa Wiper
Wonderlust Collective, Inc.
Carla and Leonard Wood
Susan and Richard Woods
Amy Woodson
Jennifer Wrobel
Jay Yau
Marcie Yellon
Enid Williams and Paul Yanko
Jean and Larry Young
Anneka Zuehlke



"

OUR

2022-2023

MISSION

BOARD LEADERSHIP

We serve South Carolina’s artistically talented students 
by increasing awareness and raising revenue to ensure 
excellence in our nation’s premier public residential  
high school for the arts.

"When asked WHY I donate to the Foundation I find myself asking an even more important question—Why would I 
not? The Foundation is dedicated to the needs of students attending the school by providing direct financial assistance 
for students in the form of meal plans, scholarships for off-campus trips, basic needs such as formal wear for a 
performance or a warm winter coat, and even monetary assistance with purchasing a prom outfit, again I ask why 
would I not?  The Foundation provides funding for arts education in some of the under-resourced counties in the state 
so that more students have access to the arts.  Funding is also provided for expenses when state funding has been 
exhausted for performance venues, transportation, and capital projects such as new dance flooring and upgraded 
performance lighting systems.  Funds also provide fees and travel for world class artists that provide Master Classes 
for student instruction, and again I ask why would I not? "

– Longtime Foundation Donor

Terry Grayson-Caprio, Chair
Greenville, SC

Dr. Cedric Adderley-  
SCGSAH President
Greenville, SC

Susan Allhusen 
Hilton Head Island,  SC 

Laura Dukes 
Beaufort, SC

Shani Gilchrist
Columbia, SC

Brian W. Harris
Lexington, SC 

Nancy Hilliard Joyce
Concord, NC

David Keller 
Greenville, SC

Erin McCaskill 
Greenville, SC

Fain McDaniel
Greenville, SC

FOUNDATION STAFF
Amanda Herlihy
Executive Director

Katie Mallak
Office Administrator

Judy Outlaw
Development Associate

Karen Vander Mei
Accountant

 
Tommy Blackmon 

Development Consultant

The SC Governor’s School Foundation 
earned the 2023 Platinum Seal of 
Transparency with Candid. Candid is 
a highly respected organization for 
measuring, nonprofit’s accountability, 
and this designation signifies the 
highest level of transparency. 

Maggie Morton, Music '07 
Greenville, SC

Hassiem Muhammed,  
Drama '14 
New York, NY

Bob Nachman 
Greenville, SC

Chad Prosser- SCGSAH  
Board Chair 
Myrtle Beach, SC

Kevin Short 
Greenville, SC

Brittany Timmons
Greenville, SC

Heather Meadors Whitley 
Greenville, SC

Jonnika Wilson Dance '03
Spartanburg, SC

PO Box 8458  |  Greenville, SC 29604  |  864-282-1570  |  SCGSAH.org/give


